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Student Bulletin 

Monday, April 17 
 
 

Show your support for those affected by Autism by participating in Spirit week April 17-21st!  

Monday – Blend together – Tye-Dye Day 

Tuesday – Together Everyone Accomplishes More – Team Tshirt Day 

Wednesday – Be An Individual – Wacky Wednesday 

Thursday – Hats Off to Autism – Hat Day 

Friday – Light It Up Blue!- Wear blue to support Autism Awareness  

 

April is Autism Awareness Month. Please join student council in spreading awareness by wearing blue 
every Friday to light it up blue and show support for those affected by Autism.  
 

Attention 7th Graders:  Your 8th grade trip to Washington DC is scheduled for October 5-6, 2017.  Second 

payments are due now! 

 
Attention all Boys -- do you like to sing? Whether you sing at home, in a choir, or even just on 
the school bus or in the shower, we are looking for you to join boys ensemble! All levels are 
welcome, and no experience or audition is required-- just a love for music! Boys’ ensemble will 
meet every Tuesday starting April 18, right after spring break. Please Ms. Tabb in the VMR if you 
have any questions. 
 
Attention students: 

On Tuesday, April 18, the Lost and Found areas will be cleaned out. All lost and found items that are 

not claimed by 2:15 on Monday, April 17, will be discarded or donated to charity. Please check the Lost 

and Found areas in the cafeteria and the locker rooms for any missing clothing, shoes, bags, or books. 

 
Reminder:  Cell phones are NOT allowed during literacy class. 

 
Attention Students: Chaperones are not provided for after-school sporting events. Students are not allowed to stay after 

school to attend sporting events. If you wish to attend, you must go home and have a parent or guardian bring you back to 

school and stay with you during the sporting event. Students are NOT permitted to walk to the high school or WaWa after 

school. If you have questions, please come to the Main Office. 
 

Reminder to all students – Backpacks are not permitted in the hallways, only drawstring bags are allowed.  Cell phones 

must be turned off and put away prior to entering the building each morning. Cell phones may not be used during the 

school day unless you have specific permission from your teacher. Cell phones that are seen or heard during the school 

day will be collected and brought to the Main Office. 


